
Tahoe  issues  filling  Placer
supervisors’ agenda
With several major proposed projects in the North Lake Tahoe
area  still  moving  through  the  review  process,  the  Placer
County Board of Supervisors moved the quarterly Tahoe meeting
in July to Sept. 13.

The board will meet July 26 in Auburn.

The Martis Valley West Specific Plan Project will be on the
September agenda. That meeting will be at the North Tahoe
Event Center in Kings Beach.

The  Village  at  Squaw  Valley  project  is  scheduled  for
consideration by the Placer County Planning Commission Aug. 11
in a morning meeting in eastern Placer County, with the exact
location still to be determined.

That evening, the North Tahoe Regional Advisory Council will
have its regularly scheduled monthly meeting at 6pm at the
North Tahoe Event Center in Kings Beach.
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